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Tuesday	5th	January	
	
Dear	Parents/Carers,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	support	over	the	last	term.	It	has	been	a	difficult	time	for	us	all	and	we	appreciate	the	
way	that	the	Chesterfield	community	has	come	together	to	support	one	another.	As	you	are	aware	the	
government	has	taken	the	decision	to	close	all	Enfield	schools	from	Monday	4th	January	until	further	notice.		
	
We	are	lucky	that	Enfield	Learning	Trust	have	purchased	Chromebooks	for	all	of	its	pupils	to	support	
learning	both	at	home	and	school.	These	will	be	available	to	collect	this	week	and	we	will	contact	you	via	
text	message	when	these	are	ready.	An	adult	with	parental	responsibility	needs	to	collect	the	
Chromebooks	as	there	is	documentation	to	sign	–	this	will	be	emailed	to	you	but	we	will	have	paper	copies	
available	also	in	school.	We	have	set	work	for	this	week,	which	will	be	available	on	Seesaw.		There	will	be	a	
timetable,	which	includes	reading,	writing,	spelling,	maths	and	topic	work	to	do	with	your	child.	During	this	
time	please	also	read	books	available	to	you	with	your	child	daily.	
	
We	will	be	updating	Seesaw	with	work	daily	until	we	are	able	to	open	again.	Staff	will	monitor	the	work	and	
give	feedback	daily.		If	you	require	any	technical	support	with	the	home	learning,	you	can	contact	us	via	the	
following	email	help@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
	
If	you	require	any	explanation	or	feedback	with	the	home	learning,	you	can	contact	us	via	the	following	
class	email	addresses:	
	
Nursery	-	ladybird@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	4	-	thyme@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Reception	-	tulip@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	4	-	turmeric@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Reception	-	crocus@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	4	-	saffron@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Reception		-daffodil@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	4	-	cinnamon@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	1	-	thames@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org		 Year	5	-	cranberry@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	1	-	nile@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	5	-	blueberry@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	1	-	amazon@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	5	-	mulberry@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	2	-	robin@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	6	-	hazel@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	2	-	starling@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	6	-	spruce@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	2	-	kingfisher@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	6	-	rowan@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	3	-	lilac@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 Year	6	-	birch@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	3	-	lavender@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 ARP	-	olympus@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	
Year	3	-	violet@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	 ARP	-	everest@chesterfieldprimarylet.org	
	 Nurture	-	rainbow@chesterfieldprimaryelt.org	

Please	be	assured	that	everyone	at	Chesterfield	remains	fully	committed	to	supporting	our	school	

community	through	these	unprecedented	and	difficult	times.		

Take	care	and	best	wishes	

Zoe	Hussain	&	Kelly	Gradwell		


